
      FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT 

Utility Tree Maintenance  

to begin July 11 and 21. 
FP&L’s line-clearing qualified contractor 

Asplundh Tree Expert Company will perform 

tree maintenance work in two phases within the 

Town.  Area residents will be notified in advance 

of any associated work occurring on   

their properties. 1-866-274-9098 


